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REPORT 

TOPIC OF THE WORKSHOP – MASTERING THE ART OF PRESENTATION: A 

WORKSHOP FOR FUTURE ENGINEERS 

SPEAKER – Dr. Suman, 9650958216 

DATE- 8th September 2023 

NO. OF STUDENTS ATTENDED – 122 

Venue: Seminar Hall, 3rd Floor, APJ Block 

Coordinator: Mr. Vikas Sethi 

Dr. S.C. Gupta, our Head of the CSE Department, commenced the workshop with a warm and 

heartfelt welcome. He made everyone feel at ease, extending his greetings to all the students, 

faculty members, and our esteemed guest speaker, Dr. Suman. His thoughtful introduction set 

a positive tone for the day, making it clear that we were all in for an engaging and enriching 

experience together. 

The workshop titled "Mastering the Art of Presentation: A Workshop for Future 

Engineers" was organized by the Department of Computer Science and Engineering for 

B.Tech students. It was held on Date 8th September 2023 with the aim of equipping students 

with essential presentation skills that are crucial for their academic and professional 

development. The primary objectives of the workshop were to enhance students' ability to 

communicate effectively through presentations, teach them how to structure and deliver 

compelling presentations, help them overcome stage fright and build confidence in public 

speaking, provide practical tips and techniques for using visual aids effectively, and engage 

them in interactive sessions to practice and refine their presentation skills. 

The workshop began with an introduction on the importance of presentation skills in 

engineering careers. Participants learned about the key components of a successful 

presentation, including content organization, delivery techniques, and audience engagement 

strategies. The sessions were interactive, combining theoretical knowledge with practical 

exercises.  

Firstly, participants were introduced to the fundamentals of effective presentations, including 

an overview of effective communication principles, the importance of knowing their audience, 

setting objectives, and tips for structuring presentations to maintain clarity and engagement. 

Also focused on enhancing delivery techniques, where students learned how to manage nerves, 

project confidence, use voice modulation and body language effectively. They also participated 

in practice sessions with peer feedback to improve their delivery skills.  

Participants learned how to utilize visual aids effectively, including guidelines for creating 

impactful slides, examples of effective and ineffective use of visuals, and hands-on activities 

to design and present slides that enhance rather than distract from the message. 

The workshop successfully achieved its teaching outcomes by equipping students with 

practical skills to plan, structure, and deliver effective presentations, building their confidence 

to speak in front of audience and handle Q&A sessions professionally, enhancing their ability 
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to use visual aids to support and reinforce their presentations, and providing a supportive 

environment for them to practice and receive constructive feedback on their presentation skills. 

Dr. S.C. Gupta, the Head of the Department, concluded the event by thanking all participants 

for their active involvement and expressing heartfelt gratitude to Dr. Suman for her significant 

contribution to the workshop. 

 

 

Pic: Dr. Suman taking the session during workshop 
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